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Sir or Maam, 

I just wanted to speak out about C&H Hog farms permit application to voice my
strong opinion this should be denied.  The Buffalo River is a national treasure, and
polluting it with this large hog operation will cause irreversible damage to the river
 its tourism, and the environment.  Please consider rejecting this application. 

Sincerely, 
Toby Schaefer 
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